

Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

Donate Free Plants to SHWPS

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Residents living in Blacktown City Council are able to receive an annual allocation of 2 native plants for each household.

We are asking families to donate their allocation of native plants to our school to help continue to beautify our school.

If you haven't already received your allocation from Blacktown Council, you reside in Blacktown Council and would like to donate your allocation of plants for this financial year (July 2022- June 2023) to our school, please fill out the form below.